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MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

 

MAR 27 ANTICIPATED SUNDAY MASS 

  4:00 p.m.            Joseph Golombek by Betty & Children; 

also, Marie L. Serio (Birth) by Amalia 

Quinlan-Devine; also, Marge Grisanti by 

Margaret Pagliacci 

 

MAR 28 PALM SUNDAY  

10:30 a.m.            Sanctity of Life by Respect Life Comm.; 

also, John Zgoda by Rick 

 

MAR 29 MONDAY (Holy Week) 

 8:30 a.m. Andrew Bernolak (Birth) by Donna 

Bernolak 

 

MAR 30 TUESDAY (Holy Week) 

 8:30 a.m. All Parishioners Intentions 

                           

MAR 31 WEDNESDAY (Holy Week) 

  8:30 a.m. All Parishioners Intentions  

  

APR 1 HOLY THURSDAY 

  7:00 p.m. Evening Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

 

APR 2 GOOD FRIDAY 

  3:00 p.m. Good Friday Service 

 

APR 3 FOOD BLESSING & EASTER VIGIL  

  2:00 p.m.            Blessing of Food 

  8:00 p.m.            Joseph & Elizabeth Golombek by Vera 

Schmit; also, Dorothy Rudolph by Paul & 

Pat Andrzejewski 

                   

APR 4 EASTER SUNDAY  

10:30 a.m.            Sanctity of Life by Respect Life Comm. 

 

VOCATIONS 

 

If God is calling you to a Church vocation, contact Fr. Dave 

Baker at 716-847-5535 or visit buffalovocations.org . Thank 

you. 

 

2020 CONTRIBUTIONS TAX STATEMENT 

 

If you would like a tax statement of your total 

contributions to All Saints for 2020, please call the 

Parish Center office at 875-8183. Thank you. 

 

OFFERTORY FOR MARCH 20
th 

and 21
st
 

 

Thank you to all parishioners who generously 

donated to the collection last weekend and to all 

those who support the parish. 

          Regular    $1685.00 

          Easter Flowers     $160.00  

          Winter Fuel         $5.00 

          Mothers Day       $10.00 

 

DAILY DRAW TICKETS 

 

Please consider purchasing Daily Draw tickets for a 

chance to win cash prizes. Tickets are available for 

the months of APRIL & MAY and can be 

purchased in the Parish Center office for $5 per ticket each 

month. The winning tickets are tied to the daily NY 

NUMBERS drawn in the evening. For the week of 03/15 – 

03/21: total # of winners 7, $120 total payout. Please consider 

becoming a captain to sell tickets for the Daily Draw on a 

monthly basis. If you are interested, please contact the 

Parish Center office at 875-8183 for more info. Thank you! 

 

MOTHERS DAY TAKE-OUT SPECIAL 

 

The All Saints Altar & Rosary Society will be having 

a special Mother’s Day weekend take-out: “Heat for 

now or freeze for later” pasta dinner featuring recipes 

from the recently closed Angie’s Pizza House on Sat., May 8, 

from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. The dinner includes pasta w/ sauce, a 

meatball, chef salad w/ dressing, bread and brownie for $10. 

Extra sauce & meatballs (preorder only): Extra sauce-1qt. $6, 

extra meatballs $2 each and chocolate roses are $1.50 each. 

Pre-sale orders will be available before & after weekend 

masses starting Sat., April 10 & ending Sun. April 25. Pre-sale 

orders will also be available during these 2 weeks on 

Wednesdays & Fridays from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. by calling 874-

5566. Cash only payment is due when order is picked up. 

Thank you, Happy Mother’s Day & God Bless!  
 

CARDINAL O’HARA HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 

 

Cardinal O’Hara High School is offering its annual spring 

open house. An in-person event from 4-7 p.m. April 20 will be 

by appt. only. A virtual tour will start at 6:30 p.m. April 27. 

Visitors will meet students & faculty and learn what O’Hara 

has to offer. Students will lead tours & discuss opportunities 

available & faculty will answer questions. For more info. or to 

make an appt., contact Thomas Wilkie, admissions director, at 

695-2600 ext. 357 or visit www.cardinaloahara.com .

http://www.cardinaloahara.com/


 
UPON THIS ROCK FUNDS 

 
 Beginning in 2015, The Foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buffalo, N.Y., Inc. 

(“Foundation”) began soliciting donations to its “Upon this Rock” (“UTR”) capital and endowment campaign. 

The UTR campaign raised funds for many purposes, including soliciting funds for making essential upgrades to 

classroom facilities and technology of Christ the King Seminary (“CKS”), expanding CKS’s role as a center of 

retreat and religious celebration, and establishing an endowment fund for CKS. Unfortunately, in early 2020, 

CKS’s Board of Trustees determined that CKS would close at the end of the 2020-2021 academic year. CKS’s 

closure will make it impossible for the Foundation to use the UTR funds raised for CKS for their original 

intended purposes. However, under New York law, when the original purposes for which the funds are donated 

become impossible to achieve, those purposes can be modified in a manner consistent with original intent by the 

New York State courts. For many years, CKS provided education and formation for ordained and lay ecclesial 

ministers in the Diocese of Buffalo and beyond. Accordingly, the Foundation has asked the New York State 

Supreme Court for the County of Erie to approve a modification of the purposes of UTR funds raised for CKS 

so that those funds can be used to support the education and formation for ordained and lay ecclesial ministry in 

the Diocese of Buffalo, as determined in the discretion of the Foundation’s Board.  

 If you have donated to UTR and would like to be heard regarding this requested modification, 

you may send a letter to: The Foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buffalo, N.Y., Inc., attention 

Executive Director, 795 Main Street, Buffalo, N.Y. 14203 or an email to donor.info@frcdb.org . Copies of 

letters or email received by the Foundation will be provided to the Court. You may also make a formal filing in  

the legal proceeding entitled Matter of the Modification of Endowment Funds of The Foundation of the Roman 

Catholic Diocese of Buffalo N.Y., Inc., Erie County Index No. 814747/2020. In order for your submission to be 

available for the Court’s consideration, please be sure to send any letter or email, or make any filing no later 

than Friday, April 9, 2021.   

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES 2021 

 
Appeal 2021 is underway. Bishop Michael Fisher, Appeal 2021 Chair Rick Cronin and Deacon Steve Schumer 

launched the Appeal and announced to $10 million goal, as well as HOPE for all seasons as the campaign 

theme and St. Ignatius Loyola as this year’s patron saint. Your donation can support Catholic Charities of 

Buffalo and the Fund for the Faith. Your donation stays in Western New York and helps those in our 

communities who are struggling to live, work and support families, and to those who need spiritual care and 

support. Please visit our website www.ccwny.org/donation or call our Helpline at 716-218-1419 today. Thank 

you! 

 

FYI 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT FOR THE WESTERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK in re 

The Diocese of Buffalo N.Y. Case No. 20-10322. PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, On February 28, 2020, 

The Diocese of Buffalo N.Y., (“Diocese”) filed for protection under chapter 11 of title 11 of the United States 

Code (the “Bankruptcy Code”). The Bankruptcy Court has established August 14, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. 

(prevailing Eastern time) as the deadline to file proofs of claim against the Diocese (the “Bar Date”). If 

you have a claim against the Diocese, including, without limitation, a claim related to sexual abuse 

committed by any person connected with the Diocese, you must file a claim on or before the Bar Date. 
Please visit https://case.stretto.com/dioceseofbuffalo or call 855-292-7696 for more information on how to file 

your proof of claim. IF YOU DO NOT TIMELY FILE A PROOF OF CLAIM, YOU MAY FORFEIT 

YOUR RIGHT TO VOTE ON ANY PLAN OF REORGANIZATION AND TO SHARE IN ANY 

DISTRIBUTIONS TO CREDITORS IN CONNECTION WITH THE DIOCESE’S CHAPTER 11 CASE. 
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